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Dear Praying Friends,                                                                                         May 2011

I do apologize that you have not received a prayer letter from me recently.  The first 
quarter of this year has been primarily  spent in conferences.  We have traveled in the 
South in North Carolina, South Carolina, Tennessee, Georgia, Alabama, and Florida.  It 
has been encouraging to see the Lord bless in raising faith promise giving through His 
church.  We have also been in Pennsylvania, Maryland, and Washington State.  The 
Lord has been good to give us traveling mercies.  Thank you so much for your 
continued prayers and financial support.

It was a blessing to have Abraham Ram Lian Uk from 
Myanmar (Burma) with us for almost two months.  
Darleen and I were able to have him in meetings with us 
for about a month, and Brother Stanley Cline had him in 
meetings for the same amount of time.  Please pray  with 
us that the Lord will bless the effort by providing support 
for his ministry in Myanmar. 
 

The Lord continues to bless World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission with new 
applicants.  We are blessed to see the Lord call young men into the Gospel ministry, 
especially  when they surrender to full-time missions work.  We do covet your prayers for 
these families as they travel many miles across the country to raise the financial support 
necessary to carry out their ministries.

I encourage you to follow the ministries of WWNTBM by logging on to our website 
(www.wwntbm.com).  You will find information on our missionaries, including their prayer 
letters.  Should you have any questions that are not answered on the website, you can 
contact us for further information.

Again, thank you for remembering us as you pray and give.  Darleen and I are honored 
to have served in this missions work for twenty-six years now.  Many of you have been 
with us from the very beginning, and words fail us when we attempt to express our 
gratitude.  May God richly bless you for your kind care of us in our Lordʼs work.

In His Service,
Danny A. Whetstone
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